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Well done to ALL our Reception & Key Stage 1 
children for the Nativity performance this year. 
Thank you to all the staff who played their part in 

supporting the children, learning the songs and teaching the real account 
of Nativity in class and then putting on the performance in a fun way with 
the message ‘the whole Universe’ should know about Jesus  (hence the 
aliens part). 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to our Girls and Boys table tennis teams who are now 
Champions of Nottinghamshire and go through to represent Notts in the 
regional championships in the New Year. Thank you to our supportive 
parents and of course Harvey for the training. 
*If your child is interested in starting table tennis contact the school office 
and we can put you in touch with Harvey for availability to come and start 
table-tennis. 

 
 
All the children in school have created a decoration for our Academy tree 
which can be seen at the Church during the Christmas Tree Festival this 
weekend. Thank you to Mrs Smith and a handful of children who                     
decorated the tree, clearly having lots of fun! 

 

 

 We strive to live our TAKE CARE Values & Ethos each day. 

 
 

Message 

from      

Mr Tomlinson. 

Our Christian Distinctiveness permeates through our school in 
the Spirit of St Peter’s. Our House Teams are direct links to a 
different Bible verse: 
 
HEAD TEACHER CHALLENGE: to email in photos and/or create a 
piece of artwork representing our 4 main Christian Distinctive 
values or just select one value:  

Togetherness, Kindness, Thankfulness & Love. 
Deadline Friday 6th January 2023: These photos/artwork may be 
included as part of a Christian Distinctiveness display around 
school. 

 
 

 
 
On Monday 12th December and Tuesday 13th December we are 
asking for you to consider those less fortunate than themselves 
by sending in *donations ‘we’ as a school can take to the East 
Bridgford Care Group on Wednesday 14th December, who will 
then in turn distribute to those in need at Christmas. 

*Donations: canned drinks, bottled water, UHT Powdered milk, Crisps, 

Pot Noodles/Super noodles, Cuppa Soups/Mug shots, Microwave rice, 
Peanut butters, Chocolate spread, Jams/marmalade, Biscuits/Crackers, 
Coffee, Sugar, Freezer bags, Jars/packets of pasta sauces. Please see 
https://the-friary.org.uk/support-us/ for further lists of wanted goods 
which would be welcome.  

 
 
https://
www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/
safeguarding/  
Younger children need different 
advice and guidance than older 
children. Older children need              
different advice and guidance than 

teens. It can be really difficult keeping up with everything that is 
online and what risks and issues may affect children of different 
ages, so on these pages there is some age-related advice and 
guidance for parents and carers: 
Pre-school - https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/ 
6 - 10 year olds - https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/6-
10/ 
11 - 13 year olds - https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/11-
13/ 
14 plus - https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/14plus/ 

Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

‘Opportunity to put things right’         ‘Your behaviour is your responsibility’ 
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For even more details of further school events and dates please read our week at a glance page, 
updated weekly. https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-// 
 
Here are a few future events: 
Tuesday 13th December. Panto visit for Reception children 
Wednesday 14th December. Christmas dinner day for children  
Thursday 15th December. KS2 Christmas carols in church. 10am & 5.30pm (parents welcome) 
Friday 16th December. Last day in school 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023. SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. Children return to school 
Thursday 29th June St Peter’s PTA BBQ 
Friday 30th June SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 

 
Look out for future dates. Trips, PTA events and other enrichment opportunities will be sent out in 
due course.  

 

 

Jessica is supporting 
local charity's and has 
donated 34 Barbie's to 

The Dogs Trust and 
Barnardo's. She hopes 

to raise money to                 
support families and 

dogs in need! 

Well done to Megan 
and Jack for taking 
part in a charity 5k 
Santa run. They both 
put in a big effort to 
cross the finish line 
and we are super 

proud! 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assemblies. 

By Anna Y4  

Lily (Year 6) has               
received an award (and 
£25) from the Amateur                              

Entomologists’               
Society for her Bug Club 
article on Moths written 

during the Lockdown. 
We are very proud of 

her. 
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By Noah S Y6  

Did you know? 

Bees can’t see 
the colour red! 

Lots of Christmas activities on Purple mash. Click on 
the icon below to take you to our school login page.         

All children have a login. 

 

 

 

Save the                    
Children Christmas 
Jumper day on Wed 
14th December. £1 
donation. House                        

Captains would like to 
run a design your own 

Christmas Jumper 
competition (free to 

enter with small                 
prizes) bring your                 

designs in on the day. 
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